
20.09.2024 

 

Notice for first year students regarding SEC,VAC and GE subjects 

 

The College had circulated a google form from September 6, 2024 onwards for all the first-year 

students to choose SEC ,VAC and GE subjects. This form has now been closed. However, all the 

first-year students who could not fill the google form for some reason may kindly note the 

following:  

 

You should write an application requesting the allotment of SEC ,VAC and GE  and get it signed 

from your Teacher-in-Charge. The allotment shall be given to you in person by the respective 

coordinators as per the following schedule: 

 

Date:   24/09/2024 

Time:   2:00 PM onwards. 

Venue : Main auditorium 

 

Please report on time with the application as per the schedule. No request shall be entertained 

without a valid application signed by the TIC 

This is the last opportunity for you to choose the SEC, VAC and GE subjects.  

If you have already opted your subjects, you need not come on the said date.  

 

 

Prof. Suman Kharbanda 

Convener  

Academic Advisory Committee. 

.  
 


